
From: Lederer, Andy - Communities   
Sent: 02 October 2020 10:16 
To: Bob Neville   
Subject: RE: 20/02152/F - 13 Blackwood Place Bodicote Banbury OX15 4BD 
 

Hi Bob 
 
Thanks for the information. 
 
These trees provide a viable buffer from the main road and are currently a viable 
public asset.  
 
I would not authorise their removal at this point.  
 
Regards 
 
Andy 
 
Andy Lederer 
Principal Officer – Arboriculture (Trees) 
……………………………………………….  

 
From: Bob Neville   
Sent: 24 September 2020 13:46 
To: Lederer, Andy - Communities   
Subject: 20/02152/F - 13 Blackwood Place Bodicote Banbury OX15 4BD 
 

Good afternoon Andy 

I am currently dealing with a planning application for a new dwelling in the garden 13 Blackwood 
Place Bodicote, our ref. 20/02152/F. Part of the proposals include the removal of a number of trees 
from the boundary of the site with the Oxford Road to facilitate the construction of the proposed 
new access for the dwelling. The trees are outside of the application’s site boundary on highways 
land, which I am presuming means the trees are in the County’s ownership. My colleague has 
suggested that I make contact with you to see if you wish to make any comment on the application. I 
have attached the submitted Arboricultural Impact Assessment for reference, and further details of 
the application if required can be found on our website here, using the application reference. 

I am somewhat under pressure time wise on this one, with the application due a decision on the 
02/10/2020; so if you do have any significant concerns or comments to make if you could let me 
have them as a matter of urgency it would be much appreciated. 

Regards 

 
Bob Neville MSc 
Senior Planning Officer 
General Developments Planning Team  
Cherwell District Council  
 

https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/

